Office of Hon Anne Tolley

MP for East Coast
Minister of Police

Minister of Corrections
Deputy Leader of the House

28 July 2014

Te Enga Harris
teengaharris@gmail.com

Dear Te Enga Harris

On behalf of Hon Anne Tolley, Minister of Corrections, | acknowledge your email of 25 July
2014 requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 1982;

a copy of the cctv footage of cell 10 waikeria prison dated 8 - 9 January 2011 regarding
the death of my son Nicholas ward harris | would like the footage taken inside cell 10
and the cctv footage covering outside of cell 10 and the hand held camera footage as
well furthermore all the documentation surrounding his death plz

Your request was received in this office on 28 July 2014.

The information you have requested is not held by this office, but is likely to be held by the
Department of Corrections.

Therefore, 1 am transferring your request under section 14(b)(i) of the Official Information Act
1982 to the Department of Corrections for consideration.
Yours sincerely

%T/’W

Russell Underwood
Office of Hon Anne Tolley

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand. Telephone 64 4 817 6807 Facsimile 64 4 817 6507



Rachel Collins

From: te enga <fyi-request—1843-8daced6c@requests.fyi.org.nz>

Sent: Friday, 25 July 2014 5:47 p.m.

To: A Tolley (MIN)

Subject: Official Information Act request - CCTV footage Waikeria cell 10 8-9 jan 2011
Categories: OlA

Dear Minister of Corrections,

| would like to have a copy of the cctv footage of cell 10 waikeria prison dated 8 - 9 January 2011 regarding the
death of my son Nicholas ward harris | would like the footage taken inside cell 10 and the cctv footage covering
outside of cell 10 and the hand held camera footage as well furthermore all the documentation surrounding his
death plz

Yours faithfully,

te enga harris

contact details : teengaharris@gmail.com

address 24 smedley st
manurewa

This is an OIA request done via the FYl website.
Please do not send progress updates as PDF files.
Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our privacy and copyright

policies:
https://fvi.org.nz/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an OIA officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from your organisation'’s
OIA page.




